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I attended the meeting at KCIA last night and was extremely disappointed to hear our
superintendent and member Garcia demonstrate such a lack of commitment to the strong
IB program at Kit Carson. Understaffing Kit Carson means effectively ending this
program. Please listen to the KCIA staff and administrators as they explain to you why
the current staffing levels are appropriate and why they must be maintained. KCIA
remains a high-poverty school, and this board's stated commitment to equity is
unconvincing if you permit a successful, thriving program to be gutted and destroy in
order to save $360,000. Thank you.
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